
 
 
 
 
 

4th October, 2021 
 

Dear Parents and Carers, 
 
Year 4 Swimming lessons – Summerfields Leisure Centre 
 
We are delighted to advise you we have managed to secure swimming slots for our Year 4 pupils in 
January/February 2022. 
  
The first session will be on Friday 7th January and there will be six sessions in total, 07/01, 14/01. 21/01, 28/01, 
04/02, 25/02. Children will travel by coach to Summerfields Leisure Centre with Rambler Coaches and all seats 
are fitted with a seatbelt. 
 
For the sessions your child will need:- 

• a swimming costume; 
• a swimming hat; 

• a towel; 

• a bag to carry their kit; 

• a drink of water in a plastic bottle. 
 
Pupils must arrive at the academy with their swimming costume on underneath their uniform. There are facilities 
for pupils to change at the end of the session. 
 
Please access your ParentPay account and confirm consent for the sessions. We would ask this is completed as 
soon as possible so all consents are received in good time for the first session. 
 
We trust you will agree this is an important activity for your child to participate in as we are a seaside town and 
we believe enjoyment of and safety in the water is a key skill for our pupils to learn. 
 
Yours sincerely, 

 
Mrs C Welch 
Principal 

 
 
 


